
STEM Challenge 
 

Our Friday was filled with all kinds of fun projects, and I thought I would share some pictures of 
their amazing work! 

 
First, students participated in a science stem challenge today. The challenge was to build a boat 
using only tin foil and straws. The boat had to float and hold up to 10 pennies. All of the groups 

successfully met the challenge! 
 

Next, in reading, to culminate our study of communities, students used paper bags to make 
various buildings throughout the community (publix, target, library, etc). Then we assembled 

our mini-community on the carpet! 
 

Finally, we spent the afternoon playing hands-on games to review addition and subtraction.  I 
have never seen a group so excited about math games before!! :) 

 
We had a great day. I hope you enjoy the photos and enjoy your weekend as well! 

 


